King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting

January 8, 2019
Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:30 a.m.

The monthly Electoral Board was held at the General Registrar’s Office. In attendance was
Armistead Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General
Registrar. Secretary, Mary Ann Levere was not present due to hospitalization. Vice Chairman,
David Broaddus, served as Secretary for purpose of taking minutes.

The General Registrar asks if there were any 19/20 budget items to be reviewed or discussed.
There was not discussion from the Board regarding 19/20 budget submission.

The General Registrar gave board members an updated Electoral Board job description
provided by the Department of Elections.

The new mileage rate for 2019 is .58 effective January 1, 2019.
Upcoming 2019 election dates were given by the General Registrar:

e June 11™ primary, if held
e November 5™ General Election
e September Primary, if held — unlikely to affect K&Q County

Electoral Board meeting dates for 2019 were set. The General Registrar will have Donna
Sprouse post the dates to the county website.

Meeting adjourned 9:30 a.m.

David L. Broaddus, Vice Chairman serving as Secretary



